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Family Maths Challenges

Thank you to all of our families who have been 
completing the weekly Family Maths Challenges 
that have been sent home on a Monday. It has 
been lovely to see the different ways that the 
challenges have been completed, and how the 
children have been able to see and use maths in 
their everyday lives! 

Last year, we were delighted to have been selected 
to work with the independent charity National 
Numeracy on this exciting project which 
encourages children and families to do maths 
together. 

As part of the project, we introduced the weekly 
challenges and have seen how they have helped 
children and families to explore everyday maths at 
home together and link maths learning with life 
outside the classroom. 

The most important thing to remember is to have 
fun! The activities are designed to be completed in 
a range of ways so feel free to write, draw, create 
diagrams or take photos. It’s up to you! 


